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Super Spellers! 

Congratulations to Linh from 5/6A OC and Fergus from 

4E who represented our school in the Regional Finals of 

the Premier’s Spelling Bee yesterday.   

 

Well done to Linh, who placed 1st and is now off to 

the State Finals in November. We are so proud of you! 

I am so very proud of our students and their wonderful 

behaviour and work attitude this term. We have a  

settled playground environment as the children are 

playing games that are inclusive and are showing 

wonderful social skills. Thank you to all the children 

who are making great choices. 

Term 3  Week 8                                          7th September 2022 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 7th September 

Stage 2 Treetops excursion 

Creative Club open day  

for Kinder 

Thursday 8th September 

Creative Club open day  

for Stage 1 

Friday 9th September 

Book Week Parade! 

P&C BBQ lunch 12.15pm 

Book Fair open 

Saturday 10th September 

National Aerobics  

Championships 

Wednesday 14th September 

OC & Y6 Science & Engineering 

Day excursion 

Spring Spectacular 4.30pm 

Friday 16th September 

Year 5/6 Fair 
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Principal’s message Book Club Orders 

Issue 6 orders closing soon! 

Assemblies 

Our assemblies will be held  

Mondays at 2pm in the upper hall. 

Years 3-6 Primary: odd weeks 

K-2: even weeks 

Whole School Recognition  

assembly Wk10 

 

 

 

Next meeting…  

Monday 24th October at 6pm 

Happy Book Week! 

Our Book Week celebrations will be held this Friday 9th  

September. We invite all families to come along and 

join us from 12.15pm. It’s always a terrific day and who 

doesn’t love a chance to dress up. The Book Fair is 

open in our library every day at break times for  

students and after school for families.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regional Athletics Carnival 

We are so proud of Archie and Lucas who  

represented Tighes Hill PS at the Regional Athletics  

Carnival last week. They gave 110% in their events and 

showed superb sportsmanship. Archie will head to the 

State Carnival after finishing 1st in the high jump. You 

are both superstars! 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=2c8mNvLHxh3KIM&tbnid=sSqOsNOZ2WU0ZM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.murray-h.schools.nsw.edu.au%2Fcourse%2Fview.php%3Fid%3D294&ei=6GB_UomXFsyAkwWEsYGQCg&bvm=bv.561


School News 

Merit award recipients: Weeks  6 & 7 

KD  Avalia, Ethan S, Inca and Sadie 

KH  Ethan W, Emily, Rupert and Hudson 

1C  Louie B, Chum, Franny and Hunter 

1I  Charlie, Van, Freddy and Louis A  

2RW  Bessie, Charlie, Maggie and Otis 

2SW  Jasper, Tom, Abby and Ella 

3E  Fraser, Aneira, Elke and Duke 

3N  Xander, Erin, Charlie and Charlotte 

4E  Kayden, Sunny, Max and Kalani  

4S  Otis N, Ella, James and Lola 

5MS  Clementine, Stella, Ameka and Ezra 

5/6O Poppy, Billy, James and Sam E 

6B  Oscar, Sreedhar, Evie and Xavier 

5/6AOC Leo T, Gareth, Elli and Kaylee 

 

Congratulations to all our children and staff.  

Tony Selwood 

Principal 

Chess Coaching  

is back!  

See Ms Armstrong for more details 

Tighes Hill Primary School 

Sentral App 

Please see our office staff if you 

are unable to access or use our 

school app 

Positive wellbeing 

message  

Weeks 7 & 8 



School News 

Chess Champions! 

It’s wonderful to see so many of our students interested in and learning to play Chess. This 

term we have been involved in several tournaments, where students have had the  

opportunity to shine! 

This week our Stage 1 and 2 players took part in their first ever Chess tournament as part of 

the NSW Junior Chess teams Rookies division. Congratulations to William Mc, Archer, 

Thomas and Will S whose team placed 1st! They will be heading to the finals in November. 

Our Stage 3 Chess players represented us in the Knights division of the tournament in 

Week 5. Congratulations to our teams who placed 2nd (Kailen, Leo T, Gareth and  

Thomas) and 3rd (Bodie, Poppy, Jasper and Liz ) overall. Kailen, Leo T, Gareth and Thomas 

will head to the finals in November. 

Lastly, congratulations to Bodie, Liz, Poppy and Leo T who represented our school in the 

semi-finals of the Interschool Chess Challenge at New Lambton South PS in Week 6. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



School News 

Digital permission notes - coming soon! 

Starting in Term 4 we will be transitioning to online permission notes. As discussed at the P&C 

earlier this year, this will support our school in  

going paperless. We will be using a system that is 

already in use at many local high schools. To  

ensure a smooth transition you will need to make 

sure your email address is current at the school. 

Please reach out to the office if you are unsure 

what email address is registered. 

Examples of what the online notes/notifications will 

look like can be found below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tell Them From Me - Parent Survey 

We would love to hear from you! Our Tell Them From Me  

survey for parents is open now. Click on the link to complete 

it and have your say https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/

survey/splash/tigheshill  

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/tigheshill
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/tigheshill


School News 

Go Team Roxy! 

Woo hoo! Your generosity continues to blow us 

away as the support keeps rolling in. We’ve almost 

reached $11,300. How high can we go? To donate 

to #teamroxy, click on the image below. 

 

Debating Stars! 

A huge congratulations to all of our Year 6 debaters for their amazing efforts this year. We 

had so many talented students this year, we entered two teams into the Premier’s  

Debating Competition. Both teams excelled in all of their debates and should be very 

proud of their amazing achievement. A big thank you to Mrs Derricott for all her time,  

effort and support organising, training and coordinating our teams. We look forward to 

more debating fun and success in 2023! 

 

https://fundraise.campquality.org.au/fundraisers/teamRoxy?fbclid=IwAR27Q7yzDTusIcLmkZtK9CMw6ZKqr8kAnw3rNayvZ3TLWS6LXDiEBMWekvQ


Book Parade this Friday 9th September! 



Save the date! 



Write a Book in a Day! 

Congratulations to 5/6A OC who took part in 

Write a Book in a Day last Thursday. It was a  

massive day, with students beginning at 8am 

and finishing at 8pm. Our teams all successfully 

completed the challenge and uploaded their 

finished books for judging. There’s still time to  

donate, and all money raised goes towards 

much needed childhood cancer research 

through The Kids’ Cancer Project. Click on the 

links below to sponsor a team!  

Sponsor Team Good! 

Sponsor The Milk Gang! 

Sponsor The Nobodies! 

Sponsor The Smarties! 

Sponsor team Mercury! 

https://writeabookinaday.com/team-sponsorship/?id=979
https://writeabookinaday.com/team-sponsorship/?id=981
https://writeabookinaday.com/team-sponsorship/?id=983
https://writeabookinaday.com/teams/?id=980
https://writeabookinaday.com/teams/?id=982


The Year 5/6 Fair is back! 

Students in years 5 and 6 are busy planning our  

2022 Year 5/6 Fair for Friday 16th September,  
which is our major fundraising event for the year and a fun day for all 

students to take part in.  
 

We’ve missed the Fair these last few years, so can’t wait for all the fun with 
lots of exciting stalls being organised by our creative senior students for our 

younger students to enjoy. 
 

All children wishing to purchase from the various stalls are asked to bring in 
their money prior to the Fair as no money will be used on the day at any of 

the stalls. Children will be given tokens (Fair money) in exchange for their money 
which will then be used to make purchases at the stalls. Money will be collected 

from classes by student leaders every day leading up to the Fair. 
 

You can help make this day a success by donating cakes, lollies, drinks,  
pizza ingredients, ice cream cones and any bits and pieces for trash and 

treasure. Any donations can be brought to the upper hall.  

 

Don’t forget - Fair day is also a mufti day! You can wear out of uniform,   
comfortable clothing and closed-in shoes. 

 



Remember to bring in your money for the Year 5/6 Fair! 



1/8 Chess Coaching 

Junior Band  

Y3-6 assembly 2pm 

 

P&C meeting 6pm 

2/8 Scripture/Ethics  

Creative Writing  

Workshop 

Year 6 Debating 

 

3/8 Senior Choir 
Creative Club  

Education Week  

Celebrations:  

Grandparents’ Day 

4/8 Newspaper  

meeting 8.15am  

Junior Choir 

St3 Australian Maths 

Competition 

Stage 3 Sport 

5/8 Band 

K-2 Gymnastics  

 

St2 Australian Maths 

Competition 

8/8 Chess Coaching  

Junior Band 

K-2 assembly 2.15pm 

 

9/8 Scripture/Ethics  

Creative Writing  

Workshop 

PSSA Basketball 

10/8 Senior Choir 

Creative Club 

ICAS Writing 

 

11/8  Newspaper  

meeting 8.15am  

Junior Choir 

ICAS Digital Tech 

Stage 3 Sport 

12/8 Band 

K-2 Gymnastics  

Zone Athletics 

15/8 Chess Coaching  

Junior Band 

Y3-6 assembly 2pm 

 

16/8 Scripture/Ethics  

Creative Writing  

Workshop 

Brights Sparks 2023 HS 

transition 

St3 Zone Public  

Speaking 

17/8 Senior Choir 

Creative Club  

ICAS English 

SRC: Pyjama Day 

St1 Zone Public  

Speaking 

18/8 Newspaper  

meeting 8.15am 

Junior Choir 

Stage 3 Sport 

Stage 3 Chess  

teams event  

St2 Zone Public  

Speaking 

19/8 Band 

K-2 Gymnastics  

 

22/8 Chess Coaching  

Junior Band 

ICAS Spelling Bee 

K-2 assembly 2.15pm 

23/8 Scripture/Ethics  

Creative Writing  

Workshop 

Stage 3 Author visit 

24/8 Senior Choir 

Creative Club 

 

25/8 Newspaper  

meeting 8.15am  

Junior Choir 

Stage 3 Sport 

26/8 Band 

K-2 Gymnastics  

ICAS Science 

St3 Zone Public  

OC Chess semi-finals 

29/8  Chess Coaching  

Junior Band 

Y3-6 assembly 2pm 

ICAS Maths 

30/8 Scripture/Ethics 

Creative Writing  

Workshop 

31/8 Senior Choir 
Creative Club 

 

1/9 Newspaper  

meeting 8.15am  

Junior Choir 

Indigenous Literacy Day 

OC: Write a Book in a  

Day! 8am-8pm 

2/9  Band 

K-2 Gymnastics  

 

5/9 Book Week  

begins! 

Chess Coaching 

Junior Band  

Stage 1/2 Chess  

event 

K-2 assembly 2.15pm 

P&C meeting 6pm 

6/9 Scripture/Ethics 

Creative Writing  

Workshop 

K-2 Murook  

excursion 

 

7/9 Senior Choir 

Creative Club 

Stage 2  

TreeTops  

excursion  

8/9 Newspaper  

meeting 8.15am  

Junior Choir 

Stage 3 Sport 

9/9 Band 

Book Week  

Parade!  

 

12/9 Chess Coaching  

Junior Band 

Y3-6 assembly 2pm 

hosted by 4S 

13/9 Scripture/Ethics 

Creative Writing  

Workshop 

14/9  Senior Choir 

OC + Y6 excursion:  

Science & Engineering 

Challenge 

Spring Spectacular 

4.30pm 

15/9 Newspaper  

meeting 8.15am   

Junior Choir 

Stage 3 Sport                 

16/9 Band 

Year 5/6  

Fair! 

 

19/9 Chess Coaching 

Junior Band 

Recognition  

assembly 2pm  

 

20/9 Scripture/Ethics 

 

21/9  

Stage 3 Canberra 

excursion 

22/9  

Stage 3 Canberra 

excursion 

 

23/9 Band 

Stage 3 Canberra 

excursion 

K-2 Gymnastics  

Last day of term 3! 



School News 

Let’s work together on our new  

attendance mantra:  

Missing school is missing out! 

 

Well done, THPS students and families. 

It’s great to see so many happy, smiling 

faces at school each and every day 

ready to learn and play. 



P&C News

We would love  

your HELP at the    

BOOK WEEK BBQ

Can you flip a SAUSAGE  

or make a sandwich? 

signup.com/go/BBKdzUQ

BBQ from 12.15pm followed  

by the Parade at 1.20pm.

FRIDAY 9TH 
SEPTEMBER

Follow 
 TighesHillPandC  

for more details!



Community News 



Community News 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdM1l6Zb3cMdgZGg_W6QkfBcVhI7UDkFUQGQtg3Jnu144vFpA/viewform



